
 

 
 

(Pres: Bob Furphy, VPres: Jake Hill, Sec: Mark Borthwick, Treas: Craig Durkin 

Other ELTC Contacts <here> ) 

 At last the rain has stopped (???), just in time for the run-up to Christmas  

 
 

Congratulations to our Club – Tennis Vic, Most Outstanding Tournament 

The award was presented at Kooyong – amazing to see how many friends of 

ELTC expressed congrats on our social media – this reflects the wonderful 

 effort our Members put in to make the event a huge success.  (Bring on 2023!) 

Stop Press! Just announced that we are one of three national tournament 

events listed for Newcombe Medal and Australian Tennis Awards – held on 

12 Dec. Good Luck ELTC! 

 
Juniors:  Juniors have had a successful start under Kelly, Gerri, Kim and 
Caroline. I know they also appreciate the parents who support them in a number 
of roles. Six Teams are up and running – great to see them out on our courts and 
competing. The coaching groups are well attended with great enthusiasm. 
 
Thursday Night Tennis:  Xmas BBQ – 15th Dec. 5:30 start, 1 set then BBQ, All 
Welcome, confirm with Lyn or Ros pls. Salads donated by Jill Hayes, thanks Jill. 
Players interested in 1st Term 2023, names to Lyn or Ros please. 
 
Saturday Teams:  BDTA provided BBQ – All matches at ELTC, 17th Dec. 
Thanks Jake for arranging Captains W/App group – seems to be doing the trick! 
 
Courts / Team Practices / Social Tennis etc:  Members have access to all our 
courts 7 d/wk. (FYI – Mowing and lining is done Tuesday and Friday), three 
courts will always be left set-up to play. You’re welcome to set-up more, just 
leave nets as you found them.  
Use the Key Safe to access courts, (instructions displayed adjacent the safe). 
 
  

https://eltc.com.au/Contacts_Hire.pdf


 
Membership Fees: now overdue, early bird discount finished. Have you paid? 
(Discuss with Conveners / Team Captains / Chris Ellis – Membership Secretary. 
 

Our Website is regularly updated with Club information.  

Check it out at  www.eltc.com.au  

 
Recent Addition.  The Committee has ratified an Alcohol Policy. (No particular 
changes from past requirements, just being documented. It now spells out our 
Restricted Club Licence requirements and clarifies BYO – not permitted.) 
Website link <here>, please read. 
 
Another Source of Info… 

Please “like” our Facebook page if you haven’t already,  

as lots of news and team info will be regularly posted. 

 
 
Changes Coming to ELTC 

Cyprus Trees: Removal has occurred next to court 6. Further landscaping to 

occur prior to re-planting. 

Unfortunately we were unsuccessful in our two grant applications, for a Unisex 

Accessible toilet and a shade shelter - will be considering other ways to deliver. 

 
 

https://www.eltc.com.au/
https://eltc.com.au/Alcohol_Statement.pdf

